Women’s movement program

South Lake Tahoe AAUW welcomes members, guests and the public
on Nov. 13 at 10a, at the Aspen Room at Lake Tahoe Community
College library to learn about the women who contributed to
the passage of the 19th amendment, giving women the right to
vote.

Storyteller and AAUW member Sherna Kopple Svensson will share
a brief history of the suffragettes and the almost forgotten
women who filled in for men fighting World War I.

Following her presentation, a multi-generational panel of
women will discuss the changes brought about in their lifetime
as women took a greater role in determining the course of
their own lives.

The event is free and the public is welcome.

At this meeting, a $4 brunch will be available as well as
complimentary beverages.

Call (530) 542.8748 or emailaspensll@att.net by Nov. 11.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/10/womens-movement-program/

